
Minutes

Barry Township Regular Meeting 2-18-25

The meeting was opened at 7 pm and the Pledge was recited. Present were Chairman 
Supervisor Ed Hattenberger, Supervisor Keith Kappauf, Supervisor Kim Crow, Treasurer Dick 
Prenovost, Clerk Sue Dutcher, and Townspeople; Paul Sporcic, Bobbi Butler, Al Moon, Todd Crow 
and guest Gussie Croup.

Under Open Forum, no one spoke.

The Agenda was approved with a motion from Ed, 2nd by Kim. Motion carried. 

The Minutes from the 1/25/25 meeting were approved with a motion from Kim, 2nd by Ed. 
Motion carried.

The Treasurer’s Report was given and accepted by Kim, 2nd by Ed, including paying the bills as 
listed in the Treasure’s Report.  Motion carried. 

Kim reported that the Planning Commission is working hard on the comprehensive plan, and 
they have chosen to work off of Pokegama’s information.

Under Old Business, Todd asked for input from the township on the website. All said it looked 
great and there was discussion on whether to add the financial statements to the website.

It was decided to acquire tall filing cabinets instead of building shelves for the files. Gussie 
suggested looking for banks closing down and possible getting fireproof cabinets.

Under New Business, there was discussion on the cannabis ordinance. We will have to wait for 
more information from the state.

Gussie explained the ESST and Family leave which starts 01/26. 

Under Supervisor’s Minute Ed reported that there was a slim to none chance of getting a grant 
for sewer and water. Gussie mentioned looking at whether we can get franchise fees from cable 
companies and Kim said he doubted it would be worth the trouble.

Next Meeting is the Annual Meeting on March 11, 2025 at 3 pm at the town hall, followed with 
the election. Next regular board meeting is March 18, 2025 in the town hall at 7 pm.

A motion to adjourn was made by Ed, 2nd by Kim. Motion carried.  The meeting adjourned at 
8:21 pm.


